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Honorable Chair Kate Lieber, Vice Chair Tim Knopp, and Committee Members, 

I oppose SB585, 

A Precinct Committee Person should be a qualified US Citizen. PERIOD! Other 

Americans must be a Registered Republican for the entire length 180 days prior to 

applying for the office. The application of the law should also apply for everyone. 

Those who do not qualify at that time can apply and be appointed when they have 

attained the right to do so. 

Thank you for considering my testimony. 

Best Regards, 

Janice Dysinger 

Executive Director 

Oregonians for Fair Elections 


